Aliselillo Lorenzo-seccion iviorata de l'ajuna Contu			iluau ue iviauriu				
Materia: INGLÉS (1º ESO Y 2º ESO)							
Tareas 1ª EVALUACIÓN	Contenido: READING. MULTICULTURAL LONDON.		Ficha: 1 de 3				
ALUMNO/A:		Prof. Guardia:					
Apoyo Libro de Texto (sí/no): No		FECHA Y HORA:					
(CC) BY-NC-SA Fichas de trabajo	ESO-Aula de Convivencia hy Inmaculada Navarro Vicente is licensed under a Creative Commons Recons	cimiento-NoComercial-Compartirlaual	4.0 Internacional License				

TEORÍA

READING

CULTURE: MULTICULTURAL LONDON

1. Read the text. Where are Ishani, Yan and Qiu from?

London is the capital of Britain and it's the multicultural centre of Europe. People in London come from all over the world. There are 7.3 million inhabitants and they speak over 300 languages. Ishani, Yan and Qiu live in London.

Hello! My name's Ishani and I'm British Asian. I was born in Britain, but my grandparents are from Pakistan. My dad's parents live in London with me, my mum and dad and my two brothers. My grandparents' first language is Hindi but for me it's English. My grandpa can't speak English, just a little. We speak Hindi with him.

Hi! I'm Yan and this is my sister Qiu. We belong to a multicultural family in London. Our dad's Chinese and our mum's Spanish, but we were born in Britain. There are a lot of children in Britain today that are mixed-raced. My brother and I are trilingual. We speak English, Spanish and Chinese. In London there's a big Chinese community. We love the Chinese New Year celebrations!

EJERCICIOS

READING: MULTICULTURAL LONDON

c. How many brothers and sisters has Ishani got?

1.	Read the text. Where are Ishani, Yan and Qiu from?
2	La Alan Anna Cinala
2.	In the text, find:
	a. Three nationalities:
	b. Four languages:
	c. Six relatives:
3.	Read the text again and say if the sentences are TRUE (T) or FALSE (F). Then, justify your answer copying the evidence from the text.
a.	London is the capital of Europe
b.	People speak lots of languages in London
c.	Ishani is from India
d.	Ishani's grandparents are in Pakistan now
e.	Mixed-raced means your parents have the same nationality
f.	Yan and Qiu's mum is from China
g.	Yan and Qiu speak two languages
4.	Answer these questions about the text.
a.	How many people live in London?
b.	Where are Ishani's parents from?

Anseimo Lorenzo-Seccion	Morata de Tajuna	Comur	nidad de Madrid
	Materia: INGLÉS (1º ESO Y 2º I	ESO)	
Tareas 1ª EVALUACIÓN	Contenido: READING. MULTICULTURAL LONDON.		Ficha: 1 de 3
ALUMNO/A:		Prof. Guardia:	
	Apoyo Libro de Texto (sí/no): No	FECHA Y HORA:	
(cc) BY-NC-SA Fichas de trabajo B	ESO-Aula de Convivencia by Inmaculada Navarro Vicente is licensed under a Creative Commons Recon	ocimiento-NoComercial-CompartirIgual	4.0 Internacional License.

- d. Where was Ishani born?
- e. How many languages does Ishani speak?
- f. Where are Yan and Qiu's parents from?
- g. Where were Yan and Qiu born?
- h. How many languages do they speak?
- i. What important Chinese tradition do they like?
- 5. Translate the second paragraph into Spanish.

VALORACIÓN DEL PROFESOR DE GUARDIA	¿Trabaja?	SI	NO
------------------------------------	-----------	----	----